
From: betsy@ramcova.com <betsy@ramcova.com> 
Sent: Saturday, February 16, 2019 6:39 PM EST 
To: Shahriar Amiri <samiri@arlingtonva.us>; Gina Grillo <Ginag@senecagroup.com>; Marks Brewbaker
<marksb@senecagroup.com>; Brian Robinson <brobinson@jbgsmith.com>; Jake Backover <jbackover@clunegc.com>;
p.morgan@interiorarchitects.com <p.morgan@interiorarchitects.com>; Marian Danowski
<m.danowski@interiorarchitects.com>; Jon.Horn@hargis.biz <Jon.Horn@hargis.biz>; Suzanne Sabatier
<ssabatier@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: RE: Arlington County Courtesy Design Kickoff Meeting Notes - 1800 S. Bell & 241 18th Street 

Copy that!  : )

 
Betsy Stagg

Vice President

RAMCO of VA, Inc.

3900 Jermantown Rd.  #300

Fairfax, VA  22030

703-934-4606 - Office

703-934-1660 - Fax
703-928-1326 - Cell

 

We bit the SHARKS!  WOO HOO CAPS!    

 

 

 

--------- Original Message ---------

Subject: RE: Arlington County Courtesy Design Kickoff Meeting Notes - 1800 S. Bell & 241 18th Street

From: "Shahriar Amiri" <Samiri@arlingtonva.us>

Date: 2/16/19 5:55 pm

To: "Gina Grillo" <Ginag@senecagroup.com>, "Marks Brewbaker" <marksb@senecagroup.com>,

"betsy@ramcova.com" <betsy@ramcova.com>, "Brian Robinson" <brobinson@jbgsmith.com>, "Jake Backover"

<jbackover@clunegc.com>, "p.morgan@interiorarchitects.com" <p.morgan@interiorarchitects.com>, "Marian

Danowski" <m.danowski@interiorarchitects.com>, "Jon.Horn@hargis.biz" <Jon.Horn@hargis.biz>, "Suzanne

Sabatier" <ssabatier@jbgsmith.com>

Gina:  Sorry it has taken me this long to respond.  Again; WELCOME to Arlington County and we are equally excited

about our joint venture.  As I mentioned in the meeting, we consider this a joint partnership for a long time to come. 

We will clearly experience some challenges but I can assure you that I, and my team are dedicated to find solutions

to difficult challenges.  Have a great weekend.

 

Best Regards,

 

Shahriar

 

 

Regards,

 

Shahriar Amiri

Chief Building Official

Inspection Services Director

Arlington County, Virginia

Direct: (703) 228-3848

Mobile: (703) 835-5314

samiri@arlingtonva.us

Inspection Services is an IAS accredited organization.

 



Our Vision is to set the standard for excellence in public service.

Our mission is to provide the highest quality of public service while ensuring compliance with the Virginia Uniform Statewide Building Code and other applicable local

codes and ordinances. We serve as a resource of information for our residents, design professionals, contractors, builders and developers to ensure that the built environment

is constructed and maintained in a safe, energy efficient, and accessible manner.

 

This E-mail and any of its attachments may contain Arlington County Inspection Services proprietary information, which is privileged and confidential. This E-mail is intended solely for

the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this E-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or action

taken in relation to the contents of and attachments to this E-mail is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this E-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately

and permanently delete the original and any copy of this E-mail and any printout.

 

 

 

From: Gina Grillo <Ginag@senecagroup.com> 

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 10:35 PM

To: Shahriar Amiri <Samiri@arlingtonva.us>; Elizabeth Wells <Ewells@arlingtonva.us>; Emad Elmagraby

<Eelmagraby@arlingtonva.us>; Arlova Vonhm <Avonhm@arlingtonva.us>; Gwen Hancock

<Ghancock@arlingtonva.us>; Paula Eubank <Peubank@arlingtonva.us>; Tod Connors <Tconnors@arlingtonva.us>;

Essie Corbin <Ecorbin@arlingtonva.us>; Marks Brewbaker <marksb@senecagroup.com>; betsy@ramcova.com;

Brian Robinson <brobinson@jbgsmith.com>; Jake Backover <jbackover@clunegc.com>;

p.morgan@interiorarchitects.com; Marian Danowski <m.danowski@interiorarchitects.com>; Jon.Horn@hargis.biz;

Suzanne Sabatier <ssabatier@jbgsmith.com>

Subject: Arlington County Courtesy Design Kickoff Meeting Notes - 1800 S. Bell & 241 18th Street

 

Hello All,

 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us this afternoon.  We are beyond excited to forge a new relationship with

Arlington County and commence the beginning of both 1800 S. Bell and 241 18th Street Projects. 

 

Attached you will find  the Meeting Notes, the Project Schedule, and Marks Brewbaker’s (Seneca Group) E-Card.

 

Please reach out if there is any additional information we can provide at this time. We look forward to working with all

of you.

 

Best,

Gina

 

Gina Grillo

Development Manager

SENECA GROUP

D  206-802-0348 | M  702-217-3983 

www.senecagroup.com

 


